A Neighbourhood Plan for

HOLBROOK

Following consultation with all residents via a public meeting in 2017,
Holbrook Parish Council has decided to develop a Neighbourhood Plan.

What is the purpose of the Plan?

The plan is an approved, legally recognised, planning document. This will describe how Holbrook
may develop as a sustainable, mixed, thriving community of residents and businesses over the
next 30 years. Although housing needs will be addressed, the plan will also consider the
transport, education, health and wellbeing, leisure, employment, energy and communications
requirements needed to support our community in the future.

Who is developing the Plan?

The Parish Council has delegated the development of the Plan to a working party consisting of
three Parish Councillors and other residents from the village.

Views of the Holbrook Community

The whole community will be invited to take part in a variety of activities to ensure that the
plan represents their views and preferences.

Timeframe
The intention is to create a plan for submission to Babergh District Council by September 2019.

Communications strategy

A broad a range of media will be used for effective communication in order to reach all groups
in the village: Parish Council notice boards, newsletters, social media and web sites.

Look out for updates and make sure you have your say!

If you would like to get involved please contact: holbrookparishclerk@outlook.com
Website: http://holbrook.suffolk.cloud/neighbourhood-plan/



